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Rosenberg Corey

From: Cindy Kimball <kimball.cindylou@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 8:59 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Please do not support SB 1024

Dear Committee Members, 
 

Please stop SB 1024! 
 

There are 2600 rural residential lots in Marion County alone!!  That means 
just in Marion County, 2600 new houses in rural areas!!!  In Oregon, there 
could be 10,000 potential more houses!!   
 

1000 Friends is against this bill and it could change Oregon's landscape 
and weaken our land use laws. 
 
Please do not support this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Cindy Kimball 
1260 21st Street NE 
Salem, OR. 97301 
 
 


